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July 25, 2024 

 

Dear Board of Education, 

 

In accordance with my employment contract, please accept this letter as an update to the letter I served 

you on February 15, 2024 to provide you with formal notification that I am moving up my retirement 

effective December 1, 2024.  My last day of employment will be November 30, 2024. 

 

Upon my appointment to this position, I felt immediately inspired by the community’s genuine love 
and passion for the Woodrow Wilson School. Words cannot express the depth of my gratitude to work 

in such a special place.  After 44 years serving public education across six districts in two different 

states, and after witnessing thousands of students on their academic journey, I can truly say that the 

Neptune City School District is the perfect conclusion to an incredibly rewarding career.  

 

As I reflect on this time and begin to close this chapter, I am deeply appreciative for the honor and 

privilege to serve you, our students, our staff, our parents, and our community with everyone working 

together as a cohesive unit in the very best interest of our students and our school district. 

 

The continued success of the Neptune City School District and our amazing students means more to 
me than I am able to put into words.  In that spirit, I am serving you this letter to provide you with 

ample time to discuss and plan for school district leadership transition. 

 

In working together with our outstanding and dedicated staff, I am extremely proud of all that we have 

accomplished together, and I look forward to what we will continue to achieve together through 

December 1st.  Please be confident you will have my same level of commitment and dedication as I 

prioritize facilitating a seamless transition for my successor. 

 

I have attached an updated list of many of my sole responsibilities to assist you in your transition 
planning.  Please feel welcome to reach out to me if you have any questions or if I may be of assistance 

to you in any way. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Raymond J. Boccuti, Ed.D. 
 

Dr. Raymond J. Boccuti 

Chief School Administrator, Principal 

rboccuti@neptunecityschool.org  
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